UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

September 30, 1982

Ms. Kimberly A. Armstrong

Debevoise & Liberman

1200 Seventeenth Street, N.W. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO FOIA-82-419

Dear Ms. Armstrong:

This is in response to your letter dated September 3, 1982 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of SECY
82-232, Use of Non-Plant Specific Simulators for Initial, Replacement,
and Requalification Examinations for Licensed Reactor Operators and
Senior Operators.

In response to your request, please find enclosed the documents listed
on Appendix A.

Sincerely,

. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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